
CONSENT ITEM B-3 
March 24, 2025 

OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CONCERN 
Consider Approval of the BG-4 and Project Reconciliation Revisions to the BG-1 for FY 24 Flooring 
Replacement at Various Locations Project.  

DISCUSSION 
On July 29, 2024, The Board of Education approved the Award of Contract FY 24 Flooring Replacement 
at Various Locations Project.  

OCS Facilities Management indicates the project is complete. The final contract amounts are:  

• Ted McCain $   5,500.00 
• Carpet Specialist $      640.00 
• Extreme Coating Solutions $ 21,675.45 
• Extreme Coating Solutions $   6,348.12 

 
The Kentucky Department of Education, District Facilities Branch, Division of District Support (KDE) 
requires approval of the BG-4 form to closeout each Owner-Contractor agreement. 

KDE also requires the BG-1 to be revised during the process to accurately reflect the finalized funding 
sources and amounts.  This approval is necessary to receive KDE approval to create a BG-5 that 
accurately reflect the project cost, available funds and residual funds both in Munis and KDE Facilities 
Planning and Construction (FACPAC) software. 

RECOMMENDATION 
Approve the BG-4 and Project Reconciliation Revisions to the BG-1 for the FY 24 Flooring Replacement 
at Various Locations Project for submission to the Kentucky Department of Education, District Facilities 
Branch, Division of District Support and hereby authorize the Director of Facilities Management to 
execute the necessary documentation.   
 
 
 
On a motion by _______________, seconded by _______________, the Board approved the BG-4 and 
Project Reconciliation Revisions to the BG-1 for the FY 24 Flooring Replacement at Various Locations 
Project for submission to the Kentucky Department of Education, and hereby authorize the Director of 
Facilities Management to execute the necessary documentation. ( , )  
 
 
 
              
Carly Clem, Board Chair     Dr. Jason Radford, Superintendent/Secretary 
  




























